
As part of a nationwide service project, 

your local Scouting units have teamed up 

to collect food on Saturday, February 8, 

2025. Food donations will go to local 

agencies in your community. If you would 

like to donate non-perishable food items, 

please place them in a plastic bag with 

this tag outside your front door or on a 

step by 9:00 AM on that Saturday. 

Although all unopened, non-perishable 

food donations are needed, local agencies 

are making a special request this year for 

donations of peanut butter and canned 

meat. Your generous support is appreciat-

ed. If you have any questions, please con-

tact Scotty Harrell at sharrell@mtcbsa.org. 

If you are interested in joining the Scouting 

program in the Middle Tennessee Council, 

please contact us at 615-383-9724. 

Thank you for supporting your community! 
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